
Dear prospective families,


For the 2024-2025 school year, our organization is deciding between two pathways: 1) remain 
a homeschool enrichment program, or 2) convert to a private school. We will announce a 
decision by March 1st. 


Private schools can accept the Opportunity Scholarship. Therefore, we are encouraging all 
current and interested families to apply in February (https://www.ncseaa.edu/k12/
opportunity) in case we make the switch. Below is a comparison of both pathways so that you 
know what to expect in either direction.


We are prayerfully weighing each option, factoring in both long-term sustainability and 
building upon the wonderful culture we have created in our first year.


Sincerely,

Jasmine Williams 
Program Director

Pathway 1: Remain a 
Homeschool Enrichment 
Program

Pathway 2: Convert to a Private 
School

2024-2025 
Tuition

$5,500 $7,700

Parent 
Responsibility

Maintain a homeschool, keep track 
of attendance, administer annual 
testing, serve as student’s primary 
teacher, help with homework

Help with homework

Creation Acre 
Responsibility

Offer enrichment classes in various 
subjects while maintaining a 
secondary teaching role, after 
parents

Keep track of attendance, administer 
annual testing, serve as student’s 
primary teacher

Financial Aid 
Options

None Opportunity Scholarship, Creation 
Acre Scholarship (if not awarded 
Opportunity Scholarship)

School Days Similar to this year, 116 days Closer to 180 days with Fridays most 
likely being a work-at-home day and/
or educational outings, exact days 
TBD

School Hours Similar to this year, 8:45-1:45 8:30-2:45, exact hours TBD

Options for 
Homeschool 
Students

The whole program would be for 
homeschoolers, as it is now.

A selection of weekly a la carte 
enrichment classes for 
homeschoolers to periodically join the 
full-time private school students

https://www.ncseaa.edu/k12/opportunity
https://www.ncseaa.edu/k12/opportunity

